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MEETING TYPE: Board of Alderman 

DATE: January 8, 2024 

SUBMITTED BY: Matthew Geelen, Chief of Police 

ITEM TYPE: Consideration 

AGENDA SECTION: Considerations 

SUBJECT: Consider Update Regarding Speed-Related Concerns on South 

Kimmons Street 

DETAILS:   

The Landis Police Department has recently conducted a thorough analysis of the speed-related concerns 

raised about South Kimmons Street between Rice and Ryder. Our findings indicate that the current speed 

enforcement efforts have been effective in mitigating the issue to a significant extent.  

Through increased speed enforcement measures, including the deployment of additional law enforcement 

personnel and the use of speed detection devices, we have observed a notable reduction in speeding 

incidents on both South Kimmons Street and South Main Street. The data collected supports the 

conclusion that the problem is not as pervasive as initially perceived. 

Despite the improvements, we recognize that maintaining consistent speed enforcement is crucial for 

ensuring continued safety and compliance on these roads. Therefore, we will continue to allocate 

resources toward diligently monitoring and enforcing speed limits, especially during peak traffic hours.  

We acknowledge the importance of community input and encourage residents to report any persisting 

concerns or instances of excessive speeding. By working together, we can address these issues 

collaboratively and maintain a safe and secure environment for all. 

 

 

  

  

  

  


